
Girl Scouts of the Jersey Shore – Shore Pines Region 
 

 911 Remembrance Service 
 

The Beachwood Fire Company has invited Girl 
Scouts to their annual 9/11 Remembrance 
Service. Please come in uniform and pay your 
respects.  The event is free of charge and should 
only take 15 minutes! 

 
 

Where: Beachwood Fire Company 

               745 Beachwood Blvd. Beachwood, NJ 

Time: 7:00 sharp  

            Girl Scouts should arrive at 6:45 in uniform.  

 

Parking is in the rear of the building with ceremony at the front of the building. 

Please RSVP if attending. This event is open to all Girl Scouts to participate with their 

Girl Scout Troops, Families and/or Friends. This is not a drop off event. 

Any questions please contact Pat Zakar 732-341-7829 or rdapat57@aol.com 

 

Girls who attend will receive this patch!  

 

Girl Scouts must have adults per Safety Activity Checkpoints 

mailto:rdapat57@aol.com

